
Crime Prevention Board 
Meeting Minutes 

 
Date: November 17, 2021 
 

Board Members Present: LaRae Moore, Lane Jimmerson, Joyce Fitzpatrick, 
Angela Vickers, Keith Weeks and, Marcus Gibson 
 

Board Members Not Present: Joseph LaBranche  
 
Facilitated By: Seth Brown  
 

 
Meeting called to order by Chairperson LaRae Moore 
 

Seth stated that he was continuing to have issues and delays with Finance.  
When asked why by Chairperson Moore, he stated that the new software was 
causing issues but the turn over of new employees seemed to be the biggest 
problem.  He stated he would continue to work closely with Finance to make 
sure the programs were getting paid.   
 
During the past few weeks, Seth has been attending several neighborhood 
meetings in order to establish Neighborhood Associations.  All groups seemed 
receptive but have yet to sit down with him and work up their plan.  All groups 
have been put in touch with CPD as well in order to get the Neighborhood 
Watch in place. 
 
The Director stated that this would be the last meeting of the year and he would 
see everyone in February. 
 
Meeting was adjourned by Chairperson LaRae Moore       


